

The Arthur Terry School

Registered Office: Kittoe Road, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ Tel: (0121) 323 2221

enquiry@arthurterry.bham.sch.uk www.arthurterry.bham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S Kibble, BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH
Deputy Headteacher: Mr N C Bowater, BSc (Hons), PGCE
Deputy Headteacher: Mr M N Gannon, BSc (Hons), PGCE, Med, NPQH

24th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

At the Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, children are at the heart of everything we do. Our aspiration, through our 'One Trust' vision, is to bring an inspirational and highly ambitious educational experience to all children, at each and every one of our schools.

To help deliver this, we are delighted to confirm the launch of our **Learning Futures** project, which will enhance education through the use of digital technology for all our students at The Arthur Terry School and the Arthur Terry Learning Partnership.

The core objective of **Learning Futures** is to immerse and embed technology within learning and teaching, enhancing opportunities and outcomes for all. To facilitate this, we have committed to provide every child with the technological tools to help prepare them for a future that will require a wide range of skills and knowledge.

We are pleased to announce that The Arthur Terry School is included in Phase 1 of Learning Futures. This means that every child will receive a fully funded iPad to use in lessons; the rollout will commence on the 30th January 2023 (please see the table below for exact dates for each year group). To ensure the effective use of technology, teachers will continue receive ongoing professional development and students will receive training to maximise the use of iPads and to enhance learning and teaching.

The Arthur Terry Learning Partnership, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, company number 07730920.

Registered office: The Arthur Terry School, Kittoe Road, Four Oaks, Sutton Coldfield, West Midlands, B74 4RZ

CEO Richard Gill. NPOH. NLE. FRSA









## iPad rollout programme:

Year Group	Date
Year 7	Monday 30 <sup>th</sup> January
Year 8	Tuesday 31 <sup>st</sup> January
Year 10	Thursday 2 <sup>nd</sup> February
Year 11	Friday 3 <sup>rd</sup> February
Year 12	Monday 6 <sup>th</sup> February
Year 13	Tuesday 7 <sup>th</sup> February
Year 9	Wednesday 8 <sup>th</sup> February

To help make **Learning Futures** a real success, we are committed to ensuring you, as parents or carers, will have all the information and support you need to engage with this exciting stage of your child's time with us.

A video has been prepared to address some of the main FAQs which can be accessed here: <a href="https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ykS5bVgw9HA">https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ykS5bVgw9HA</a>

Please familiarise yourself with the policies below that relate to the ATLP Learning Futures Project:

- ATLP E-Safety Policy
- ATLP Acceptable Use Policy Students
- ATLP Device Loan Agreement
- FAQs

We look forward to the launch of the Learning Futures Project and seeing the transformational impact it will have on all those within our school community.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Samantha Kibble